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EXCURSION PERMISSION


For:	______________________________________________________________

Date:	__________________________________

To the parent or guardian of:

______________________________________________________________________________
(Pupil’s Name)

Today’s classrooms extend beyond the physical limits of a room or even a building.  Teachers recognize the values of taking school children on field trips or excursions.  Among other educational benefits, children get to see and hear things which cannot be brought into the classroom.  On some excursions, children take school buses.  On others, they walk or use some other means of transportation.

If you sign in the space below, your child will be allowed to join in these field trips during the current school year.  However, he/she will still be given information to take home before each excursion – by note, by PTA newsletter, by school’s monthly calendar, or by some other means – to let you know the place to be visited and the date of the excursion.  At that time, you may refuse to give your permission for your child to go on this specific excursion.

You should know that the School District is not responsible for any injury sustained by a pupil.

PARENT CONSENT

________________________	________________________________________________
(Date)					(Signature of Parent)


In case of an emergency, please provide a phone number where you can be reached.

Parent/Guardian PHONE NUMBER:	__________________________________________


